
Question on Notice 
No. 657 

Asked on 13 April 2010 
 
MR STEVENS ASKED THE MINISTER FOR TOURISM AND FAIR TRADING 
(MR LAWLOR)—  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Minister’s answer to Question on Notice No. 140—  

(1) What was the dollar value of Tourism Queensland support for the trip?  
 
(2) What was the money expended on?  
 
(3) What entity was the money paid to?  
 
ANSWER: 
 
(1) Tourism Queensland contributed approximately $5,900 towards this trip. 
 
(2) The money was a contribution towards the cost of accommodation and 

transportation. However most of the cost was covered by the operators 
involved and Attenborough’s team. 

 
(3) The money was paid directly to the relevant accommodation and 

transportation providers. 
 
 
 


